Dear students,
I would like to inform you that I have formed an online community for those students who signed up for English in Sports course. To that end, I would kindly ask of you to join the online community so that we could be in touch regarding the online session, Zoom Meeting features and your assignments. In addition, please click here to download the resources for this particular course. 
www.facebook.com/groups/732560334299761
Looking forward to introducing the course to all of you!
Kind regards,
Mr. Medic, D.Sc.
